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Ashwaubenon Fishing Club Receives Donation from Nate Dax Family

Ashwaubenon, WI – September 14, 2021- The Nate Dax Memorial Bass Open has generously donated
$14,000 to the Ashwaubenon High School Fishing Club. Nate was a 2009 graduate of Ashwaubenon
High School and his goal after graduating from UW-Oshkosh was to have an open water fishing club at
Ashwaubenon High School. Nate passed away unexpectedly in 2016 due to heart complications after a
long, hard battle against Muscular Dystrophy.

Fishing Club Advisor Kevin Phillips said, “This donation will make Nate’s dream come true. I cannot
thank the Dax family enough. This donation will allow our club to continually grow and give students an
opportunity to experience the open water through fishing.” Activities Advisor/Associate Principal Nick
Senger states, “What a generous gift. I would like to thank the Dax family for their awesome donation
towards our fishing club. There are a good number of students that participate in the club and they will
benefit from the donation. Any day on the water fishing is a good day!”

Pictured Kevin Phillips and Joan Dax.
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